
Notice of State Implementation Plan Submittal to Legislature  

for AM-15-14 and AM-24-12 
 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) submitted to the standing committees of the 
legislature with jurisdiction over environmental matters under s. 13.172 (3), Wis. Stats., a report 
describing WDNR’s proposal to submit revisions to Wisconsin’s State Implementation Plan (SIP) for air 
quality to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). The WDNR is requesting that EPA approve 
proposed SIP revisions from two final rule packages (AM-15-14 and AM-24-12). These SIP revisions 
ensure consistency with the Clean Air Act and align state law with federal standards.  
  
A hard copy or electronic copy of the report that WDNR provided to the legislature may be obtained by 
contacting Kristin Hart, Permits and Stationary Source Modeling Section Chief, at (608) 266-6876 or  
kristin.hart@wisconsin.gov. 
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